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/Y UNITED STATES
/ NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONo

t, -<E W ASHINGT ON,3. C. 20555

9* * . . . . / June 25, 1980

,

Rodney D. Ice, Ph.D.
The University of Oklahoma at Oklahoma City
Health Sciences Center
Post Office Box 26901

| 644 N.E. 14th Street IN RESPONSE REFER
| Oklahoma City, OK 73190 TO F01A-80-297

Dear Dr. Ice:

| This is in response to your letter dated May 27, 1980, in which you
| requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, the following
-

records: -

"1. Summary of all medical radiation exposure (and/or
absorbed radiation dose) data for occupationally
exposed radiation workers that led the Nuclear

l Regulatory Commission to adopt "as low as reasonably
achievable" as 0.1 the maximum permissable dose.

I "2. Any NRC or Advisory Committee summag position papers
that led the Nuclear Regulatory Commission to adopt *

| "as low as reasonably achievable" as 0.1 the maximum
permissable dose,

s ,.
"3. Any specific compilations of radiation exposures,

| (and/or absorbed radiation doses) with nuclear pharma':y
occupationally exposed workers either in the conduct of
normal professional duties or in over exposure report;."

With regard to item 2 of your request, this is to advise you that to the
best of our knowledge there is no NRC or Advisory Committee sun nary
position paper as described. '

-

With regard to items 1 and 3, those records which have been id:ntified
as responsive to your request are listed on the enclosed Appendix and
are enclosed with this letter.

With regard to the enclosed records, we wish to direct your attention to
the following information:
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Rodney D. Ic], Ph.D. -2- '
,

!

1. The letter dated September 28, 1979, from William J. Dircks
to licensees is void. A letter which will supersede this
letter is currently in preparation.

2. NUREG-0419, " Occupational Radiation Exposure at NRC-Licensed
Facilities,1975" is the most recent published report. However,
figures which were recently compiled for a yet unpublished,

'

report have been provided on a separate sheet, dated June 9,
1980, to update the information found on page 23 of the 1975
report.

: We wish to take this opportunity to thank you for your cooperation in
| agreeing to an extension of time for our response to your request.
i

Sincerely,

J. M. Felton, Director
Division' of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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-
F0IA 80-297.

APPENDIX _
,

1. December,1977. NUREG-0267, " Principles and Practices for Keeping
Occupational Radiation Exposures at Medical Institutions as low as
Reasonably Achievable"

2. October,1978, NUREG-0463, " Occupational Radiation Exposure" Tenth
Annual Report

3. September 10, 1979, Memorandum from Michael A. Parsont, OSD, to
Bill Walker, NMSS, on the subject of " Comments -- Occupational
Radiation Exposures"

4. September 28, 1979, letter from William J. Dircks, NHSS, to licensees,
with stated enclosures

5. March,1978. NUREG-0419, " Occupational Radiation Exposure at NRC-Licensed
Facilities,1975"

6. June 9,1980, sheet prepared by Barbara Brooks, providing figures to
update information presented in NUREG-0419.
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